
NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENT

Home / News & Announcement

Re-opening of portal for the year 2022-23- Post matric & Pre Matric Scholarship for ST, SC, OBC, EBC
students

OSSP will be reopened for the year 2022-23 from
dt. 05.04.2023 for Post matric & Pre-matric
scholarship schemes (ST, SC, OBC, EBC). Portal
will be reopened only for registered students
whose applications were previously reverted due
to some reasons; new registration will not be
allowed.
The last date of resubmission/approval/sanction
at student/institution/DWO level (for ST, SC,
OBC/SEBC & EBC students) for the year 2022-23,
is till dt. 20.04.2023, 25.04.2023 &
30.04.2023 respectively for Post-Matric
Scholarship Scheme & till dt.25.04.2023 &
30.04.2023 for Pre-matric Scholarship Scheme.
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